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To demonstrate our commitment to our mission and to reach our financial goals, board members 

agree that they must first make a gift themselves. This policy is intended to ensure that every 

board member supports the Chebeague Transportation Company with an annual donation. Board 

giving is distinct and in addition to buying tickets or otherwise participating in our organization’s 

activities. Recognizing that board members have different financial resources, the amount given 

is left to the individual board members. All prospective board members will be made aware of 

this policy and, if elected to the board, will be given a copy of this policy when they receive their 

board manual. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


